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message

uthann Kedrowski <ruthannkedrowski14@gmail.com>

o: Kelly Gorecki <kegorecki@apps.isd51.org>, Ilandowski@apps.isd51.org

Dear Kelly and LoriAnn:

Iwanted to reach out to both of you to let you know that at this

point, I will have to retire from the Kitchen position as a kitchen

assistant. Due to unforeseen circumstances, it is what I must do for

myself. It has been a pleasure working in the Foley Child Nutrition

program for 14 plus years. I will certainly miss all the smiling faces

of staff and students, all the students that I have watched grow into

fine young adults and those who are still making their way through the
schools. My last day for the Child Nutrition department will be on
August 19, 2025.

Thank you,

Ruthann Kedrowski

Deil W.Potha

Gorecki, Kelly <kegorecki@apps.isd51.org

Tue, Aug 5, 2025 at 5:47 Pl




